Zoning Commission Meeting
 January 25, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. and was attended by:

Tom Angell
Wendy Burton
Chris Flynn
Steve Gotovich
Steve Horowitz
Don Smith
Barbara Warren

Each member of the Committee introduced themselves.

We then unanimously selected Tom Angell as Chairman.

We held a discussion on finding an appropriate consultant for the Committee,
and Wendy Burton volunteered to do some research for recommendations for a Zoning Consultant.
There was discussion about whether or not we would need to write an RFP, but the subject was tabled until we have had discussions on what the scope of work might be.
Wendy will contact Dutchess County Planning, the Association of Towns and the DC Supervisor and Mayors Association for possible leads.  

The meeting hours were confirmed as the third Thursday of each month, beginning at 7:00 p.m. and ending no later than 9:00 p.m.

As Open Meetings, the public is welcome to attend but not participate by making oral comments. Written comments can be submitted.

For the February meeting, we all agreed to come with a list of priority concerns in the current code.  We hopefully will have copies of the Final Comprehensive Plan in hand, as well as on line.  The final section of the plan deals with priority areas that the Town Board set.

We are searching for a secretary.

Respectfully submitted,

Wendy Burton




